
6-18-16

Re: Penalty Assessment TN-160666
Prisoners For Christ Outreach Ministries NPC065763

We received this letter indicating a penalty for not filing a report.
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PRISONERS FOR CHRIST

We requested cancellation of the account and received a letter that it had been cancelled on March 7,
2016.

The reason we set up this account was to be eligible to apply for a grant through the Washington State
Department of Corrections to provide transport to inmate families. The State required this account. We
were not given the grant so we never conducted any operations or services while under the account.

We did not realize we still needed to file a report as the account was never operational from our

perspective.

We are a small non-profit prison outreach and respectfully request relief of this penalty.

Thank yo.
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Jill'P'ayne-Holman
Vice President of Operations

PO Box 1530 WOODINVILLE, WA 98072-1530
PHONE: 425-483-415 i F~c: 425-487-1680


